








St.  Mary  School  Office:  408.842.2827 Religious Education: 
408.847.2652 

Weekend Liturgy Questions/Comments  8/20/17 

1. We can imagine Jesus approaching each new encounter with 
the question, “What does their heart need from me?” Jesus 
understood the Canaanite woman’s longing for healing in her 
family and he responded with the promise of hope. 

2. This week, draw your attention to the needs expressed in the 
hearts of others and see what happens within you. 

3. What if you need healing in mind or body, and God doesn’t 
give it to you? We expect Jesus to provide healing for 
everyone who asks. Does God really reject us for asking? 

Sixth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  February  12,  2017 

Religious Education 

Twentieth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  August  20,  2017 

August 23:  BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT for grades TK-5 
September 4: LABOR DAY – No School 
September 20: HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION NIGHT AT 
   SMS 
September 21:  WALK-A-THON! Come support the students 

as they run for funds for the school! 
October 4:  BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS. Bring your 

 furry,  fuzzy caged and leashed animals for 
 a blessing at 2:55pm on the Feast of St. 
 Francis. 

October 7:  FALL SPAGHETTI DINNER. Family fun and 
 the most delicious dinner ever! Save the 
 date and invite your family and friends! 

Fingerprinting & Safe Environment Training 
Reminders 

All parents, grandparents, guardians or anyone who will have 
regular contact with children will be asked to complete the 
fingerprint process through the Diocese of San Jose. Come by 
the school office to make an appointment for fingerprinting. It 
can be done at the local Sheriff’s Office in San Martin or a 
convenient location in the San Jose area. 
All parents, grandparents, guardians or anyone who will have 
regular contact with children will also be asked to complete the 
Diocesan mandated Safe Environment Training Course. This 1 
½ hour on-line course must be completed with a certificate 
turned into the school office and is valid for three years. All 
parents and volunteers must renew/receive their safe 
environment training by logging onto 
www.shildthevulnerable.org. Please call the School Office at 
408.842.2827 if you have any questions regarding these 
requirements. 



Prayers  for  the  Sick 
Oremos  por  los  Enfermos 

Masses for the Week 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

 Teresa Barros  † 
  Rosauro U. Lagumbay  (B)  † 

 Elena Sanchez de la Cruz  (B)  † 
  Graciela Guachalla Rudon  (A)  † 

 Augie Lagumbay  (Birthday Living) 
  Nga Nguyen  † 

 Ignacio Arellano  † 

 Mary Anne Giacalone  (A)  † 
  Animas del Purgatorio  † 
  Rose Macias  (Pregnancy) 
  Lucila Gomez  † 

 Bob Martin  (A)  † 
  Consolacion C. Lagumbay  (B)  † 
  Veronica Aguiñaga  † 

 Ernest Speno  † 
  Richard Horzen  † 
  Irineo Jimenez  † 

 Manuel Leonardo  (A)  † 
  Dominador & Ligaya Garcia  † 
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Sixth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  February  12,  2017 Twentieth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  August  20,  2017 

RCIA 
If you are in need of any of 
the sacraments of Initiation 
(Baptism, Confirmation, Holy 
Eucharist) Our first session 
of the preparation process 
will be on Monday, August 
28th at 7:00pm in the 
Common Room of St. 
Francis Center. Please Call 
Barbara in the Religious 
Education Office at 
408.847.2652 for more 
information. 

Retrouvaille 

The Call!!!! 
Our Faith Formation Classes 
will begin in September and it is 
now that I come to my 
community and ask for you to 
prayerfully consider working 
with me in Religious Education 
and become a Catechist. 
Training is provided. If you 
believe that Holy Spirit is calling 
you to share your faith with our 
children, please call me, 
Barbara, in the Religious 
Education Office at 
408.847.2652. 

Religious Education: 
408.847.2652 
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